
  
   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

YEAR 8 SPANISH TRIP TO BEJAR – UPDATE 8/6/16 

Please could you send in your son’s passport and EHIC card to reception in an envelope, marked 

with his name, BEJAR trip, and “for the attention of Mrs B Singleton”, by this Friday (10th June). 

Mrs Singleton will collect them and store them in the school safe place until we leave for Spain. 

The boys will need them for check in, after which I will collect them in again. 

They will then be issued with a temporary ID card with emergency contacts, as I explained in the 

meeting.   

Just a quick couple of items of information: 

1. In answer to your enquiries in the recent meeting, there is wifi access in the centre, in the Dining 

Room. We will leave time after the evening meal, as suggested, for calls home. 

2 Please remember to bring an adaptor to charge phones and any other electrical items. Plugs in 

Spain are the two-pin type. 

3. Please do send me any additional medical or dietary information that has come to light since 

completing the Consent and Indemnity Form as this will help us to deal with your son’s 

requirements. This is always very useful. 

 

I will send a brief summary of essential information just before we leave. Please do e-mail me if 

you have any further concerns or enquiries. I will be in Spain form the 15th-22nd June with year 10, 

but will probably have email access. 

They all seem to be looking forward to the trip and I am sure it will be a positive experience for 

them all. 

Many thanks in advance for the passports. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

Frances Matthews 

fcm@bws@wilts.sch.uk   
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